Vacant Home Tax F-27-24

From: noreply@burlington.ca on behalf of City of Burlington
To: Mailbox, Clerks

Subject: Pricing Young Burlingtonians out of Burlington

Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 2:48:16 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City Council's Office,

As a young person who calls Burlington their home, I am extremely concerned over the
council's recent decision to ask to be excluded from the Halton Region's vacant home tax.

As you must be aware, it is getting increasingly difficult for Canadians to afford basic
necessities. Setting up shop for young Burlingtonians is becoming more of a dream than a
reality. This potential tax could be one of many steps to help keep those who call Burlington
their homes in Burlington.

While I am extremely disappointed in city hall and Mayor Marianne's stance on the tax, I
believe you will make the right decision to put the needs of struggling Burlingtonians first.
Please do not prove me wrong.

Sincerely,
Fianait Liu
Ward 6 resident
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